
“Autumn, the season that teaches 
us that change can be beautiful.”  

— Heather Stillufsen, Illustrator and Author 

Fall and the Significance of Change 

Residents 

Staff 

• Nancy S., Oct. 4th 
• William R., Oct. 5th 
• Carol D., Oct 7th 
• Lenore H., Oct. 18th 
• Jutta B., Oct. 20th 
• Don Paul L., Oct. 20th 
• Barbara W., Oct 20th 
• Linda J., Oct. 24th 
• Diana C., Oct. 26th 
• Willette H.,  Oct. 29th 
 

• Ellie C., Oct. 15th 

• Nikki K., Oct 25th 

• Stephanie A., Oct. 29th 

Our mission at The Renaissance 
at Coeur d’Alene is to create 
comfortable, caring 
environments for those who 
depend on us. We are committed 
to fulfilling our mission by 
conducting ourselves according 
to our core values: Honesty, 
Integrity, Reliability, Excellence, 
Respect, and Compassion. But, 
how do we know we are 
achieving this mission? Only with 
feedback from the those that we 
serve!  
 
We have multiple avenues for 
feedback throughout the year 
from our Resident Council 
Meetings to our Compliments 
and Concerns Hotline. In addition, each year we take the time to conduct a full survey of all of our residents 
and responsible parties in our Annual Satisfaction Survey. 
 
These surveys have three to four specific questions on staff, care, food, and overall satisfaction. There is a star 
ranking from 1 star to 5 stars based on your satisfaction in the area of the topic. You’ll then have the 
opportunity to comment on your ratings as well. We keep it short and to the point knowing your time is 
valuable. This information is essential to our ability to continue doing what has been done well and improve in 
areas where improvement is needed. 
 
Emails are being sent out to all responsible parties beginning in late September and continuing throughout the 
month of October. Posters for residents will be posted throughout the community with ways to complete the 
survey as well. We will provide times and staff for those who need assistance in accessing or completing the 
survey.  Your participation is greatly appreciated!  

As The Renaissance is watching our grounds go through the changes 
of Fall and we’re preparing the community for the upcoming 
holidays, we are also seeing changes in our community that come 
with growth. We have been blessed to welcome new members to 
the community here in our beautiful houses, new families to our 
community, and new team members to our staff.  
 
What has not changed for The Renaissance is our commitment to 
the safety and well-being of our residents and staff. Members of our 
Home Office staff from Radiant Senior Living have been here to help 
with training our new teams and working with our new residents 
and families to support our commitment to care.  
 
Like the change of the seasons, this is a significant time in our 
community. We invite you to take part in the community and these 
changes by adding your voice to our Resident & Responsible Party 
Satisfaction Survey coming out this month, follow along on 
Facebook and our website for events and activities to join in at our 
community, and  participate in our Assisted Living Resident Council 
Meeting on the 23rd.  

Residents, Responsible Parties Asked to Participate in Survey 

Do you follow our Facebook page? This is the place to be to 
see our upcoming activities, highlights from our staff, and 
more. Every month on the 1st, we also share the digital 
version of our newsletter and calendar! 

Feeling Punny 

Some favorite Fall puns to 
incorporate into your 
conversations with the grandkids 
to keep them giggling! Because, 
after all… a joke doesn’t become a 
Dad joke until it becomes 
apparent!  
 
1) Fall in a day’s work!  
2) Sweater safe than sorry! 
3) Life is gourd! 
4) It’s fall coming back to me 

now! 
5) I only have pies for you! 



Our mission is to create and maintain comfortable, caring environments for those who depend on us.  

I Love Lucy Viewing 
It’s I Love Lucy Day on 

Tues., Oct. 15th! Join us 
for a viewing of the 

classic show at 3:30 PM 
in Rochelle!  

 
Assisted Living  

Resident Council 
Meeting  

Wed., Oct. 23rd  
at 1 PM in  
Mirabelle 

 
Weekly Karaoke & 

Dancing! 
One of our favorite 
ways to move our 

bodies and lift our souls 
is our Friday morning 

Karaoke & Dancing 
activity! Join us every 

Friday in Rochelle at 10 
AM! Bring your singing 
voice and your dancing 

shoes! 


